

令和 8 年度

一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

注意事項

1. 試験開始の合図があるまで、問題用紙および解答用紙を開いてはいけません。
2. この表紙を除いて、問題用紙は 4 ページあります。また、解答用紙は 1 ページあります。
3. 問題用紙および解答用紙の印刷不鮮明、ページの不足や汚れに気づいた場合は、手を挙げて監督者に知らせてください。
4. 受験番号と氏名を所定の全ての欄に記入してください。
5. 解答は、解答用紙の指定された解答欄に記入してください。指定された解答欄以外に記入したものは採点しません。
6. 表紙および問題用紙の余白や裏面は、適宜下書きや計算などに用いて構いません。
7. 配付した用紙は全て、試験終了後回収します。



令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(1 / 4)

I. 次の各文の()に最も適当なものを a)～d) から選りなさい。

1. Every morning, I () eggs and toast for breakfast.

- a) eaten b) eats c) eating d) eat

2. If it () tomorrow, we won't go to the beach.

- a) will rain b) rained c) rains d) raining

3. Making sure you exercise regularly can be difficult, but it has lots of health ().

- a) products b) benefits c) appointments d) images

4. Despite becoming one of the most important inventions of its era, the car was initially regarded with considerable ().

- a) skeptic b) skeptical c) skeptically d) skepticism

5. A: Hello Joe, what's up? You don't look well. Are you OK?

B: Yeah, I'm fine. I'm just a little () because I didn't eat breakfast.

A: Oh, I see.

- a) bored b) hungry c) cleared d) happy

6. A: Hi, Kevin. Did you hear anything about the school trip?

B: Yeah, I did. Unfortunately, it's been cancelled.

A: That's a (). I was really looking forward to it.

- a) shame b) hope c) joy d) need

7. A: Dad, do you think it's better to buy a new car or a used one?

B: That's a good question. Obviously new cars are expensive, but they're safer and more reliable.

A: That's true but used cars are much cheaper. If we can find a good one, we'll save a lot of money.

B: Well, maybe. But if it's a used car, we might have to () later. We'd need to choose very carefully.

- a) pay more for repairs b) get a free upgrade c) drive it much faster d) sell it for a higher price

8. A: Good afternoon. Can I help you?

B: Yes, please. I'm looking for a pair of soccer shoes. Mine are old and () well anymore.

A: Sure, no problem. What size do you need?

- a) won't make b) aren't clean c) can't play d) don't fit

9. If you live in a big city, a bicycle is better than a car. It's faster than walking, and you can easily get around using bicycle lanes. It's easy to find a place to (), and it's much cheaper to maintain.

- a) park b) hide c) stay d) buy



令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(2 / 4)

10. I love basketball. I play for my high school team. I also love watching it. I watch both American and Japanese basketball. In the American basketball league, there's a Japanese superstar. I'd say (). When his team plays, I always cheer for them.
- a) they're my favorite team b) it's my favorite sport
c) that's my favorite place d) he's my favorite player
11. Many people believe that whales are a type of fish because they swim and live in the ocean. However, whales are actually mammals. Unlike fish, which breathe through gills and stay underwater all the time, whales need to return to the surface to breathe. They can dive deep and stay underwater for several minutes, but they must () in order to survive.
- a) swim a long way b) come up for air c) act like a fish d) remain there
12. Tim recently competed in a national tennis tournament. He trained hard with his coach every day for months before the competition. (), it was all worth it in the end as Tim won the gold medal.
- a) As disappointing as it sounds b) Although the training was tough
c) Despite his best efforts d) Even though he didn't take it seriously

II. 空白 (13) ~ (18) に、適当な単語 1 語を解答用紙に記入しなさい。

When I was in junior high school, I was very shy. I went to a very small elementary school, so I wasn't (13) to playing with lots of other children. It was hard to make friends. Then, one day, my teacher suggested that I join a sports club. I didn't want to at first, but my parents also said it was a good idea, so I thought I'd give it a try.

I'm not very (14) at ball sports, so I decided to join the running club. At first the training was very hard. We trained five days a week before school, so I had to (15) up very early. I found this hard, and I wanted to (16), but the other students encouraged me and I kept going. After a few weeks I started to enjoy training and I became more confident.

When I look back on my school life, I think that joining the running club was (17) of the best things I did. I still run now and also keep in (18) with many of the friends from my school club. We all have happy memories from that time.

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(3 / 4)

Ⅲ. 次の英文を読んで、設問に答えなさい。

著作権により非公表とする。
(英文による長文)

(Source: L. Jeffries & B. Mikulecky, *Reading Power 2*, 4th Edition, Longman) 改変

空白 (19) ～ (22) に最も適当なものを a) ～ d) から選びなさい。

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------|------------|
| 19. a) election | b) equipment | c) echo | d) example |
| 20. a) peaceful | b) tired | c) worried | d) excited |
| 21. a) obtained | b) delayed | c) produced | d) claimed |
| 22. a) build | b) create | c) prevent | d) demand |



令和8年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(4 / 4)

23. What is something the author recommends you think about when you meditate?

- a) plans for the weekend
- b) a single word
- c) the difficult things in your life
- d) something which has been causing you stress

24. According to the article, who was meditation for when it started?

- a) football players
- b) businesspeople
- c) sick people
- d) religious people

25. According to the article, which sentence is true about people who meditate?

- a) They have high blood pressure.
- b) They are interested in the Beatles.
- c) They are never sad.
- d) They think more positively.

26. この質問に対する解答は、英語で解答用紙に書きなさい。

自分のストレス軽減のため、あなたは何をしますか。

50－60 ワードの文章を英語で記入しなさい。

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英語解答用紙

総点	
----	--

I.

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.	6.	7.	8.	9.	10.	11.	12.

II.

13.	
14.	
15.	
16.	
17.	
18.	

III.

19.	20.	21.	22.

23.	24.	25.

26.	



令和 8 年度

一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

注意事項

1. 試験開始の合図があるまで、問題用紙および解答用紙を開いてはいけません。
2. この表紙を除いて、問題用紙は 4 ページあります。また、解答用紙は 1 ページあります。
3. 問題用紙および解答用紙の印刷不鮮明、ページの不足や汚れに気づいた場合は、手を挙げて監督者に知らせてください。
4. 受験番号と氏名を所定の全ての欄に記入してください。
5. 解答は、解答用紙の指定された解答欄に記入してください。指定された解答欄以外に記入したものは採点しません。
6. 表紙および問題用紙の余白や裏面は、適宜下書きや計算などに用いて構いません。
7. 配付した用紙は全て、試験終了後回収します。



令和8年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(1 / 4)

I. 次の各文の()に最も適当なものを a)～d) から選りなさい。

1. Mia has () volleyball since she was in junior high school.

- a) play b) plays c) played d) playing

2. That test was so difficult. I () studied much harder.

- a) must have b) might have c) have to d) should have

3. It is () that the majority of fourth to sixth grade students in the Kanto region now own a smartphone.

- a) estimates b) estimated c) estimation d) estimating

4. On top of the satisfaction of being highly respected in her field, the scientist was very proud of her research as she felt it had made significant () to society.

- a) generations b) evaluations c) prescriptions d) contributions

5. A: Have you finished cleaning your room yet?

B: Not yet, Dad, sorry. I'll do it after dinner, I ().

A: OK, but make sure you do. I'll check before you go to bed.

- a) seem b) eat c) promise d) sleep

6. A: Excuse me, do you know how to get to the station?

B: The station? Yeah, sure. Just () the next left, and you'll see it on your right.

A: Oh, is it that close? Thank you!

- a) give b) do c) take d) get

7. A: Hi, Amy. Are you coming to my birthday party next week?

B: I'd love to, but I think I might be busy. My brother is visiting from out of town.

A: Oh, I see. If you have plans that's OK, but your brother is very (). I'm sure there will be space at the restaurant.

B: Thanks. I'll invite him and let you know what he says.

- a) welcome to join us b) happy to see me c) eager to eat there d) pleased to buy a gift

8. A: Good morning, everyone. Today's science class will be about magnets. Before we begin, does anyone have any questions?

B: Excuse me, I do. ()?

A: No, as long as you have a notebook and something to write with, that will be fine.

- a) Do we need our computers b) Will the class take a long time
c) What time will the class begin d) What are magnets



令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(2 / 4)

9. I think it's important for children to (). They need a quiet place to study and also somewhere to have some privacy. I know it's not always possible in a small apartment, but I think most children would agree.
- a) speak with their parents b) have their own room
c) help around the house d) spend time with friends
10. Whenever I have the chance, I like to (). The entrance fee is usually reasonable, and there is a lot of variety in the exhibitions. Last month I saw one about ancient Egypt, and this weekend I'm going to see one about the invention of the steam engine.
- a) go to the theater b) attend lectures c) visit the museum d) travel by train
11. Some people enjoy having a morning routine. My grandfather, for example, always gets up at the same time every day, goes for a walk, and then has a cup of coffee in the garden. I'm (). Sometimes I get up very early. Other days I don't wake up until lunchtime.
- a) just like my grandfather b) against big changes
c) the exact opposite d) interested in exercise
12. As young people spend more and more time using the Internet, and from increasingly younger ages, it's important that they understand how to be safe online. Some people have suggested that internet safety should be taught in elementary schools. I think that's a good idea, but in my view (). Parents need to take responsibility for teaching children about internet safety, too.
- a) that's not enough to solve the issue b) children must not use the Internet
c) schools shouldn't get involved d) we don't need to worry too much

II. 空白 (13) ~ (18) に、適当な単語 1 語を解答用紙に記入しなさい。

A few years ago, my family got a pet dog. She has completely white fur, so we decided to name her Yuki, which means "snow" in Japanese. When we got her, she was still a puppy and was very small, but now she has (13) up and is quite a big dog.

It's my job to take (14) of Yuki. As (15) as feeding her twice a day, I often take her for walks. We usually go walking around my neighborhood, but sometimes on weekends we go for a longer walk in a nearby forest. I think having a dog is a great (16) to get some exercise.

My parents have had pet dogs before, but it's the first (17) I've looked after one, so I had a lot to learn about training Yuki. I borrowed some books from the library about training dogs and found a lot of helpful videos on the Internet. Of course, my parents give me a lot of advice, too. (18) it's a big responsibility, I think having a dog is very rewarding.

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語 (3 / 4)

Ⅲ. 次の英文を読んで、設問に答えなさい。

Coffee may be the world’s most popular hot drink. Wherever you go in the world you can get a cup of coffee, and many places have their own distinct coffee cultures. But where does coffee come from, and how did it become so popular?

The most famous story about the origin of coffee is that of an Ethiopian goat farmer named Kaldi. Kaldi noticed that some of his goats became (19) and started dancing after eating red berries from a nearby plant. He decided to try eating the berries himself, and he found that they gave him energy, too. Eventually, he told someone about this, and they made a drink out of the berries.

Unfortunately, this story is almost certainly not true, though coffee plants did originally come from Ethiopia. The first coffee farms were in Yemen. From Yemen, coffee slowly spread around the Middle East and North Africa. Traders from Yemen wanted to keep control over coffee production because it made lots of money, but eventually some coffee seeds were stolen and taken out of Yemen. Europeans then (20) it across their empires and established coffee farms around the world. As a result, coffee cultivation became common in Asia, South America, and other parts of Africa. These days, Brazil and Vietnam are the world’s biggest coffee producers. Vietnam produces around 20% of the world’s coffee, while about 30% comes from Brazil.

Initially, coffee became popular because caffeine is a stimulant, meaning it makes people feel awake. Other reasons were related to politics or economics. For example, coffee became popular in America because people didn’t want to drink British tea. And, sadly, in many places throughout the British, French, and Dutch empires, coffee was grown by slaves, who were not paid for their work. (21), it was not too expensive for consumers to buy.

Another reason why coffee became popular, and maybe the biggest reason it remains popular, is because it is a social drink. Coffee has always been drunk in coffee shops and coffee houses. Consider how many people visit coffee shops such as Starbucks or Tully’s Coffee in Japan today. In the past, when it was difficult to (22) coffee at home, coffee shops were even more popular. People would visit them to read and discuss the news, do business, listen to lectures, and spend time with friends.

空白 (19) ～ (22) に最も適当なものを a) ～ d) から選びなさい。

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|--------------|--------------|
| 19. a) active | b) tired | c) confused | d) beautiful |
| 20. a) carrying | b) carried | c) carrier | d) carry |
| 21. a) However | b) Despite | c) Instead | d) Therefore |
| 22. a) improve | b) prepare | c) construct | d) buy |



令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(4 / 4)

23. Which of the following is the best title for this text?

- a) Ways to Drink Coffee
- b) How to Grow Coffee
- c) History of Coffee
- d) Effects of Coffee

24. According to the article, which country grows the most coffee?

- a) Brazil
- b) Yemen
- c) Vietnam
- d) Ethiopia

25. Which is NOT given as a reason why coffee became popular?

- a) It makes people feel awake.
- b) It was cheap to buy.
- c) It is a social activity.
- d) It has many health benefits.

26. この質問に対する解答は、英語で解答用紙に書きなさい。

あなたの好きな飲み物について書きなさい。それはどんな飲み物で、いつ、どこで飲み、なぜそれが好きですか？

50－60 ワードの文章を英語で記入しなさい。

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（前期日程）入学試験問題

英語解答用紙

総点	
----	--

I.

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.	6.	7.	8.	9.	10.	11.	12.

II.

13.	
14.	
15.	
16.	
17.	
18.	

III.

19.	20.	21.	22.

23.	24.	25.

26.	

英語

工学部・情報学部・生物生命学部・芸術学部
(一般前期 1日目)

I.

1.	d	2.	c	3.	b	4.	d	5.	b	6.	a	7.	a	8.	d	9.	a	10.	d	11.	b
12.	b																				

II. 記載されている以外にも、該当する回答がある場合があります。

13.	used	14.	good	15.	get
16.	quit	17.	one	18.	contact

III.

19.	b	20.	a	21.	d	22.	c
23.	b	24.	d	25.	d		

26.	When I want to relax, I often take a long, hot bath, while listening to music. I usually listen to classical music, which is particularly calming. As I lie in the water, I feel my mind clearing and my muscles relaxing. After the bath, I sleep very deeply so when I wake up the next morning, I feel completely refreshed.
-----	---

英語

工学部・情報学部・生物生命学部・芸術学部
(一般前期 2日目)

I.

1.	c	2.	d	3.	b	4.	d	5.	c	6.	c	7.	a	8.	a	9.	b	10.	c	11.	c
12.	a																				

II. 記載されている以外にも、該当する回答がある場合があります。

13.	grown	14.	care	15.	well
16.	way	17.	time	18.	Although

III.

19.	a	20.	b	21.	d	22.	b
23.	c	24.	a	25.	d		

26.	I really enjoy drinking tapioca milk tea. It has a sweet, creamy flavour with chewy balls of tapioca. I often drink it when I hang out with friends. It tastes delicious and is refreshing on hot summer days. Originally, it comes from Taiwan, so I hope to travel there and drink authentic tapioca milk tea every day of my trip.
-----	---